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UPCOMING DATES 
May 13 Dental Caravan Starts. 
May 14 East School Cross Country. 
May 22 Waihi Cluster Cross Country. 
May 24 Board of Trustee Nominations Close. 
May 29  Board of Trustee Voting Papers sent out. 
May 31 Principal’s Assembly. 
Jun 5 North Cluster Cross Country. 
Jun 7 Board of Trustee Election Day. 
Jun 7 Matariki Hikoi.  TBC. 
Jun 19 Matariki Concert.5pm. 
Jun 21 Tapuwae Tournament. TBC. 

BOARD OF TRUSTEE ELECTIONS 7 June 2019 

Next week Waihi East will be taking part in Bul-
lying-Free NZ week. 
We will take part in Pink Shirt Day on Fri-
day17th May to show our support fro stopping 
bullying and spreading aroha and kindness. 
You can find out more about preventing bullying 
by going to www.bullyingfree.nz 
. 
“Kōrero Mai, Kōrero Atu, Mauri Tū, Mauri Ora – 
Speak Up, Stand Together, Stop Bullying!” 



WEEKLY NOTICES AND REMINDERS  

PHOTOLIFE 
PhotoLife Studios took class and individual photos last Friday 

 This year we are moving to online orders. In a few weeks each child will receive an individual 
code called a shoot key for online ordering. Follow the instructions on this.  

FUNDRAISING CHOCOLATES 
Thanks to all those who have agreed to take a box of fundraising chocolates. Please return your $$$ or if 

you are having trouble selling, any unsold bars to school.  
A HUGE THANK YOU  to Sabrina and Blake who have sold 14 boxes!!!! Awesome effort! 

 
CAMP PAYMENTS 

There are still a few camp payments outstanding. If you would like to pay this off at $10 a week you are 
more than welcome. Account number for direct deposits is 020472 0084492-00. NOTE; We have a new 

bank account number. Please use surname and CAMP in the reference fields. 

PB4L FOCUS 
Our school values are: 

Respect - Whakarangatiratanga , Responsibility - Tutika , and Caring - Manaakitanga. 
As part of the PB4L (Positive Behaviour for Learning) nationwide initiative, we are working alongside 
your child to help them to be the best they can be; using fair and restorative practices that uphold our 
school values. As always, we know you are the expert on your child. Help us to help them by chatting 
with your child’s teacher about the things your child loves and how you support them at home - celebrate 
working together to grow great kids! 

NEW BANK ACCOUNT NUMBER 
We have changed banks so have a new bank account number. Please use this new account  

number for all your direct credits and automatic payments. 
020472 0084492-00 

BOT ELECTIONS 
Elections for the Board of Trustees is coming up later this month. Nomination forms were posted today 
so keep any eye on your mailbox. If you would like to nominate someone please fill in the form, sign it 

and return to school. We need 5 members for the Board.  
 The roll is available for inspection at the school office and can be viewed during office hours. 

MATARIKI 2019 
If you’d like to be involved in helping to organise our awesome  

Matariki events this year. 
See Rachael Coll for more info or email her on rcoll@east.school.nz 

 

MOBILE DENTAL UNIT 
The Mobile Dental Unit will be at Waihi East School from the 13th May. Due to a new Waikato District 
Health Board policy we will be booking children in by appointment and parents will be sent a text mes-
sage 2-3 days prior. This gives the parents the opportunity to attend the appointment.  If 
you do not wish to or are unable to attend your child will be brought over from class, as 
has occurred in the past. 
If all parents could please help us by signing and returning any dental forms you may see 
in your child’s bag as soon as possible to either the school office or mobile dental unit. 
We also see pre-school children. Please give us a call to make an appointment. 
Thank you, 
Mobile Dental Unit       021 359 798 

CROSS COUNTRY 
Our full school Cross Country is on next Tuesday 14th May at Morgan Park. We will be walking from 
school leaving at 11am. Racing starts at 12 noon. Parent help with the walk to and from school and 
course marshalling is needed. Please let Rachael Coll know if you can help. Thanks in advance. 



COMMUNITY NOTICES 

FREE EAR CLINIC SERIVICE FOR  
CHILDREN 

The caravan will be at Salvation Army Car 
Park at top of Seddon Street. NOTE; New lo-
cation. 

Wednesday 22nd May 2019  
and 

 Monday 8th July 2019.  
9.45am—2pm.  

 
Visit the ear nurse for advice on Glue ear as-
sessment and management, Wax/foreign body 
removal, Grommet checks and treatment of dis-
charging ears. 
All children must be accompanied by a caregiv-
er. For en-
quiries re-
garding this 
service 
please con-
tact  
078383565. 

Every year at Waihi College, we have the awe-
some privilege of welcoming new international 
students to our beautiful region from all over the 
globe. We are currently looking to recruit new 
host families to join our team.   
If you are interested in hosting students (either 
long-term or short-term) or you would like more 
information, please contact: 
Lisa North 
E-mail:  lisan@waihicol.school.nz  
Phone:  027 351 2436 
NOTE: You will receive weekly payments for 
hosting 

THE NUGGET  
MULTISPORT FESTIVAL 

 
Good Luck to all our students who are running in the  

NUGGET  
this weekend. 

 

CONGRATULATIONS CALEB 
 
 

Caleb rides 
weekly  at the 

Paeroa 
 BMX  
Club  

over summer.  
He is Champion 
in the 5 and un-
der age group 
for the second 
year in a row. 

  
Awesome effort 

Caleb! 

FOUND (Last Year) 
 

1 x pounamu 
1 x small silver bangle. 

 
See the office if any of these 

are yours. 
 

mailto:lisan@waihicol.school.nz


THANKS TO OUR GREAT DUFFY BOOKS SUPPORTERS.  
Your donations mean more books for kids. 

Principal: Zac Taylor 
Ph:07 863 8693        Absentees: 021 0258 4817 

Email Office for general enquires: office@east.school.nz 
Email: principal@east.school.nz           www.waihieast.school.nz 
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